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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
As we approach the end of another year, I want to take a moment to reflect on the progress we’ve 
made and share some exciting updates about what lies ahead for our city. Your involvement and 
commitment to our community are what make Jersey Village such a wonderful place to call home. 
 
One of the most important projects currently underway is the development of a new Comprehensive 
Plan. This plan will replace the 2020 update and provide us with a fresh blueprint to guide the growth 
and development of Jersey Village in the years to come. From enhancing our parks and green 
spaces to strengthening economic opportunities and improving the look and feel of our city, this plan 
will help us make thoughtful, strategic decisions. 
 
Your input is essential to this process. The Comprehensive Plan is not just a document; it’s a 
reflection of our community’s shared vision. To ensure your voice is heard, we’ve launched an online 
survey, which you can find at jerseyvillagejourney.org. This survey is an easy way to share your ideas 
and priorities, and I encourage everyone to participate. Your feedback will play a critical role in 
shaping the future of our city. 
 
This effort also includes extensive research, evaluating data on infrastructure, parks, economic 
vitality, and more. By combining your input with data-driven insights, we can build a resilient 
community that meets the needs of current and future generations while preserving the charm that 
makes Jersey Village unique. 
 
I’m grateful for the continued collaboration between our residents, city staff, and local organizations. 
Together, we can ensure that Jersey Village remains a vibrant, welcoming community that we’re all 
proud to be a part of. 
 
As we celebrate the holiday season, I wish each of you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
May this season bring joy, peace, and quality time with those you love. I look forward to all we’ll 
accomplish together in the coming year. 
 
 
Your neighbor, 
 
 
 
 
Bobby Warren 
Mayor 


